
WSG REMINDERS:   SPRING 2021


April May June

A Cherished Tradition Begins Anew – March 24 - with slight changes!


COVID 19 continues its relentless influence on our favorite neighborhood traditions - the weekly 
“Meet and Greet” at the Grove and the annual Spring Fling.  With the cancellation of the Fling already 
noted on the website, perhaps, very cautiously, we can begin to gather on Wednesdays at 5:00 pm at the 
Grove to meet and greet one another.  Obviously, it is recommended that you have been vaccinated, are 
willing to social distance and wear a face mask unless eating.  Though the full safety protocol is still in 
effect, it may, at the very least, be a splendid opportunity for those who really want to get out and meet 
with neighbors in a relaxed and safe setting.  If you plan to gather, please bring an appetizer or snack for a 
few others and your own drink of choice.  This meeting is strictly voluntary, and you determine your own 
comfort level with regard to attending.

Ongoing Information 


The Communications Committee tries to supplement the good work that the Block Captains do 
for the greater Fearrington Homeowners Association by helping our new residents become better 
acquainted with the particulars of the Weathersfield community.  To this end, if you are new to 
Weathersfield and have not heard from one of our Communications Committee members, please be in 
touch with Mary Ellen Sweeney (Deputy head of the Communications Committee) at one of the 
following:  call: 919-533-6353 or email: maryellen.sweeney@gmail.com
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